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SEWER PROBLEMS 

If you have problems with your sewer line, please give us a call first so that we can determine if it is your service line or our 

main line. If it is in your line, we will notify you promptly.  If it is our problem, we will take care of it immediately. 

 

STRATMOOR HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION -  http://www.stratmoorhills.org/contact.php   

     Where Your Water Comes From 

We receive approximately 650 acre feet 
(195,510,600 gallons) of water from the Fountain 
Valley Authority’s (FVA) Water Treatment Plant 
annually. 

This water is brought over from the Western Slope 
through a series of tunnels and aqueducts to the 
Arkansas River drainage and delivered to the 
Pueblo Reservoir where the FVA pumps it to its 
treatment plant at the Ray Nixon Power Plant 
which is located just south of The City of Fountain. 

The Water District also has 2 wells, which have the 
capability of pumping over 1,000 gallons per 
minute each, which are used to supplement the 
FVA water during high demand periods. The 
District owns and operates 3 storage tanks 
including the water tower located in Stratmoor Hills 
which was erected in 1957. 

Our water quality meets all of the Colorado Health 
Department and EPA Drinking Water Regulations. 
We take bacteriological samples at more than 7 
sites throughout the District each month and we do 
chlorine analysis daily to ensure the proper 
disinfection of the drinking water. 

BILLING SCHEDULE (est.) 
 

Bills Mailed -  July 7 2021 

Payments Due  - July 16, 2021 

Late Notices Mailed - July  19, 2021 

Shut Off Payments Due - July 27, 2021 

Shut Off Day - July 28, 2021 

 Meter Read Date - July 30, 2021 

 
If you believe you may be late making your pay-

ment, please call us to make arrangements to 

avoid the $30.00 delinquent fee. 

See us on the website at: 

stratmoorhillswater.org 

STORM WATER RUNOFF              

ENDS UP IN OUR STREAMS 

AND RIVERS 

Household Water Leaks 

Leaks can waste water, damage your home, and encourage organic 

growth. Unfortunately, because you cannot see most of the pipework in 

your home, you may not always know that a leak has formed. One of the 

best ways to protect your home from future leaks is to understand and 

look for common situations that cause leaks to develop… 

-  Broken Seals   - Clogged Line   - Corrosion 

-  Damaged Pipe Joints  - Excess Pressure - Tree Roots 

-  Loose Connections  - Rapid Temperature Changes 

 

The Stratmoor Hills Water District 

Field Crew are always working 

hard to make sure the District pro-

vides safe reliable drinking water. 

We are dedicated to making sure 

water continuously flows to your 

tap. We try our best to respond to 

main breaks, leaks, and customer 

requests as quickly as possible. 

We will continue installing new 

meters throughout the summer, 

along with, flushing hydrants as 

necessary.  Along with managing 

the Water Districts daily opera-

tions, the Field Crew also handles 

the Sanitation Districts day-to-day 

operations. They make sure our 

collections systems are in proper 

working order.  



Stratmoor News is published monthly by the Stratmoor Hills Water, Fire Protection and Sanitation Districts. For questions, comments, or suggestions, please 
contact Kevin Niles, at 576-0311.  The Stratmoor Hills Water, Fire Protection and Sanitation Districts are governed by an individual, elected Boards of Directors. 
Currently, the members for each of the three Boards are:  Robert Colgrove—Chairperson/President, James Pesicka—Vice Chairperson/President, John Willcox—
Secretary/Treasurer,  Dianne Cooper—Director, and Joseph Novak—Director. 
 
Board elections are held in May of even-numbered years. Board meetings are held on the third Wednesday of each month beginning at 3:00 p.m. at the Fire Station 
(2160 “B” Street). Meeting agendas are posted at the Water District office (1811 “B” Street), the Fire Station and at the Stratmoor Elementary School (200 Loomis 
Avenue). If you would like more information about the Districts, please contact Kevin Niles at the Water and Sanitation Districts at 576-0311 or by e-mail at 
kevin@stratmoorhillswater.org  or Dottie Barrett for the Fire Protection District at 576-1200 or by e-mail at mail@shvfd.com 
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